
 

Status of NAC 636 Worshop Results  

The NAC 636 Workshop results, approved at the Board’s meeting on April 25, 2024, have been submitted to 
the Legislative Counsel Bureau (LCB) and indexed as R101-24.  R101-24I.pdf (state.nv.us)      
    
The Joint Interim Standing Committee on Health and Human Services will assess R101-24 at a public hearing 
on August 12, 2024 at 9am.  Joint Interim Standing Committee on Health and Human Services - Monday, 
August 12, 2024 9:00 AM (state.nv.us)   The Board’s Executive Director will attend to help facilitate adoption 
and codification. 

 

Required EHR for all healthcare providers by January 1, 2030   

Due to the passage of Assembly Bill 7 (AB7) of the 2023 Nevada Legislature, all providers of health care are 
required (unless otherwise exempted) to implement an interoperable electronic health records (EHR) system 
by January 1, 2030.   
 
The Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has 
been appropriated limited funds to award grants to providers of health care to comply with this new 
requirement.  While the technology requirements and framework are still being developed, DHCFP would 
like to gauge interest and assess needs from providers of health care and medical facilities to determine how 
to best distribute these funds.  
 
Please complete the information requested at this survey link at your earliest convenience: 
https://forms.office.com/g/ceP412gVKT 
 
For any questions, contact Malinda Southard of DHCFP at (775) 301-8982 or msouthard@dhcfp.nv.gov 
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